
DKGNA/ORVIS GEAR  
 
We have a selection of Orvis products that we are 
running a preorder on from now until 7/8/22! This is 
great opportunity to get some gear while also 
supporting the club. 
 
All will include the DKGNA logo 
embroidered on them, and a 
portion of the proceeds go back 

to the club! 
 

Orvis makes many great quality products, 
and we have selection of some of their best 
ones in both Men’s and Women’s sizes.  
 
Please note that this is a PRE-ORDER and these products 
should ship in about 4-6 weeks, which is just in time for hunting 
season. We will not be keeping any stock of these, so if you 
are interested now is the time to order! 

 
https://dkgna.org/product-category/orvis-preorder/ 
 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Madison Losee 
at 208-390-7957 or tetonupland@gmail.com 
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